Dear City Commission,

I would like to take this opportunity to express my support and endorsement to rename the Key
West Firechouse Museum after Alex Vega.

Making the museum a reality was indeed a labor of love for Alex.

It was a combination of passion, commitment, dedication, and never giving up on his dream.
In the beginning, he was doing everything himself with little outside assistance.
He was determined to see it through.

I worked with Alex for many many years, and I can vouch for the fact that he is a loyal
dedicated individual who is selfless and always willing to put others first. Today, the building
reflects all of the work and dedication Alex put in to make it happen.

I can think of no more fitting tribute than to name the museum after him.

Congratulations Alex on a job well done!

Respectfully,

David Fraga

Key West Fire Department
Chief, Retired



